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 With the upcoming semester starting in 2 weeks the active brothers have been hard at 

working preparing events and activities to grow the chapter. Due to Covid-19 it has been over a 

year since the undergraduate students have been in any campus facility. However, this 

inconvenience did not hinder the active brothers from excelling academically, socially, or 

physically.  

 Former Sage, and current Vice President Jared Munoz 

has received the Tony Messenlehner two semesters in a row. 

Cementing his role as being one of the best leaders the Beta-

Psi Chapter has seen in years. His tireless work and 

tremendous leadership skills has helped keep this chapter 

thriving since his initiation in the Spring Semester of 2019. 

Serving on the Executive Board the following semester he has 

maintained his role as being one of the most involved brothers 

the chapter has seen in years. 

 However, this chapter is filled with outstanding men who continue to impress their 

peers showing their dedication to the Beta-Psi Chapter such as past Secretary Frank Sain. Being 

initiated his freshman year in the Spring of 2018 he has been a huge part in the survival of our 

beloved house on Smith Street. Through his past actions and positive moral, he was awarded 

the John Gudikunst award this year. Formally accepting the scholarship during the June 11th 

Picnic at 12 Smith Street. This picnic gave him the opportunity to meet alumni who had not 

been able to make an appearance since homecoming a few years back. His presence helped to 

show some weary alumni that the Beta-Psi chapter is improving tremendously. 

 



 While last week Pierre Liciaga, traveled to Florida 

and had the honor of representing Puerto Rico in the 

North American Powerlifting Federation (NAPF) Pan Am 

powerlifting competition coming back with not one but 

two silver medals. One in the university division and the 

second medal in the open division.  

 During the summer Mike Perusso has spent 

countless days renovating both of the bathrooms on the 

second floor. Tearing up the old laminate that had been 

damaged by water. He installed a new floor and 

beautiful floor tiles to the entire bathroom. While adding 

a new countertop to the larger bathroom and giving 

them both a new coat of paint. He alongside Jeff Bruno and Howard Evans have continued to 

help improve the living quarters at the house.  

 


